
From: Nicole Marcus <Nicole.Marcus@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 3:38 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Eduardo Munoz <Eduardo.Munoz@cityofchicago.org>; Stephanie Salgado 
<Stephanie.Salgado@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: BOE Approval for Travel: ASTHO Power of Partnerships and Health Equity Summit 
 
Hi Steve,  
 
Eduardo Muñoz, Stephanie Salgado, and I (Nicole Marcus) traveled to Atlanta, GA in our official capacity 
from April 21st – April 26th for the Association of State and Territorial Health Officials (ASTHO) Power of 
Partnerships: Health Equity, Minority Health, and Women’s Health Capacity Building Assistance and 
2023 Health Equity Summit: A Movement for Justice. 
 
The Association of State and Territorial Health Officials (ASTHO) paid for our accommodations for April 
23rd – April 26th and our travel. The additional accommodation time (4/21 and 4/22 nights) was covered 
by the CDPH travelers: Stephanie, Eduardo, and Nicole. There was no cost to the city. 
 
Please let us know if there is anything else we need to submit. Thank you! 
 
Best, 
Nicole 
 
-- 
Nicole Marcus 
Chicago Department of Public Health 
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